
 

To: Provost, Sam Gingerich 
 University of Alaska Anchorage  
 
Fr: Kimberly Swiantek, 
 UAA Governance Office 
 
Re: Prefix Approval Process 
 
 

On December 4th, 2015, the Faculty Senate approved the attached prefix approval process 
brought forward by the Graduate Academic Board (GAB) and the Undergraduate Academic 
Board (UAB).  
 

 
 

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance. 
  
 
 
 
Provost 
 Approved      Disapproved  
Comments: 
 
 
 
Sam Gingerich, Provost         Date 
 
 
 
 
 
Chancellor 
 Approved      Disapproved  
Comments: 
 
 
 
Tom Case, Chancellor        Date 
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